
Exciting New Website! 

Staff have been working hard 

behind the scenes to update our 

website with key information and 

redesigning the platform.  

All children voted for the new 

design and chose a very swish 

BLUE effect. We hope this will 

move over soon. 
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Upcoming Dates: 

Fri 29th March-Sun 14th April 

Easter Holidays 

Mon 15th April  

School re-opens 

Fri 19th April 

Sponsored Event 

Thurs 25th April  

Stay & Read 

Wheatfields Girls vs Bushmead 

Cyber Safety 

We have seen an increase in concerns raised around 

inappropriate use of messaging platforms outside of school, so 

this week at Wheatfields we have been focusing on cyber 

safety and what we can do to support children and parents 

understand the risks. 

The majority of messaging platforms hold an age rating above 

the age of a primary school child, therefore these should not 

be used by children at Wheatfields.  

If you need any support in knowing how to set up filters or 

monitoring your child’s use on their devices at home, please let 

us know. We are arranging a cyber safety evening for parents 

during the summer term and will send this date out as soon as 

Parent View - Results 

Thank you all for your contributions to our Parent View Survey. 

We have taken a look at the results, which are generally very 

positive. There are some queries around behaviour in school and 

raising concerns, so we will be following this up after Easter and 

sending information to parents. The children will get to fill out 

their own questionnaires as well, so we will hear their views. 

Preschool Manager 

We are very pleased to say that 

Debbie Adams will be stepping 

up permanently as our Preschool 

Manager. Debbie has some 

brilliant ideas for our wonderful 

Preschool and we look forward to 

working with her.  

We have been having a staffing 

shuffle recently, so we appreciate 

your patience whilst staff get to 

know you and your children. 

Football at Wheatfields 

This half term, some Year 5 and 6 children travelled to 

Newmarket Town Football Club to be a part of the Youth 

Dream Project Tournament. The first four games were part of 

the knockout stages to go onto the Trophy Finals or the Shield 

Final. We made it all the way to Shield Final where we played 

Bushmead. After a strong 12 minutes we unfortunately lost to a 

late goal, but we took second place and all of the children 

agreed that they had a great time representing the 

school.  They really were a credit to the school and 

demonstrated what a Wheatfields Sportsperson is about.  

Road Markings 

I have been in contact with the Local Authority about clarifying 

legal parking outside of school premises to support safe drop off 

and pick up, whilst recognising that local residents have right of 

access to their property. Please watch this space for further 

updates! 

Public Speaking Finals 

Congratulations to Erin and 

Thomas for their 1st place 

speeches! The competition was 

fierce this year and every single 

child demonstrated fantastic 

effort just by standing up there. 


